"Clyde & Elsie Rose" To <water@esc.vic.gov.au>
) ' cc

18/05/2009 05:06 PM bee
Subject - .. . Review of Metropolitan Water

~

Dear Sirs,

I had a look at the figures and find it hard to accept that a business needs funding from its
consumers. The water rates were increased very recently and therefore, there is no reason for
another increase.

| cannot accept any increase at this stage.

Yours Truly

Clyde Rose




